
From: Issel, Meri 
Sent: 12/6/2013 1:23:38 PM 
To: 'Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA)' (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll Laura (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Redacted 
Redact 
QH 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting between General Hagan and PG&E's new Director of Safety Culture, 

Meri Issel 

Hi General Hagan, 

I'm sorry to hear of the reasons for your re-scheduling. May things go as well as they possibly 
can, and I look forward to meeting you after the new year begins, 

Happy holidays to you and yours also, 

Meri 

Meri Issel | Director, Professional Development | PG&E 510,292,7022 c 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) [mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 06 2013 117 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Issel, Meri;1Redacted 

Subject: RE: Meeting between General Hagan and PG&E's new Director of Safety Culture, Meri Issel 

I regret that I am going to have to postpone this meeting till after Jan 5*. I am leaving Tuesday 
for the east coast to take care of one of my former officers who is terminally ill has only days 
left Since I don't know how long I will be gone and 1 was planning Christmas leave starting on 
the 20th, I do not plan on being back in San Francisco until 5 Jan 2014, 

Happy Holidays to you and your families, 

BG H 

SB GT&S 0260137 

mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov


Brigadier General (CA) Emory J, Hagan, III 

(916) 267-7201 Ceil 

ejh@cpuc.ca.gov 

—Original Appointment-
From: Doli, Laura 

Redacted 
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 12:59 PM 
To: Issel, Meri; Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); 
Subject: Meeting between General Hagan and PG&E's new Director of Safety Culture, Meri Issel 
When: Thursday, December 12, 2013 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: PG&E Headquarters at 77 Beale St.; check in at security desk 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0260138 


